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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

At Wednesfield Academy we continually strive to know which clubs and societies pupils are part 

of outside of school.  We would be grateful if you could kindly complete this short form for your 

child to let us know of any activities they participate in outside of school. 

 

When you submit this form, it will not automatically collect your details like name and email 

address unless you provide it yourself. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Q9QTFS6MCj 

 

We are also always eager to celebrate the achievements of our pupils both in and out of school. 

To help us recognise and share these successes in our brand-new Wednesfield Academy Praise 

Bulletin, we are inviting parents and carers to let us know about any accomplishments your child 

has achieved outside of school. No achievement is too small, whether it is sporting, creative, 

academic, or personal, we want to celebrate it.  

 

Please use the link below to share their achievements with us, and we will include as many as 

possible in future editions. If you have any celebratory photographs of the event/achievements 

that you would be willing to share with us, please let us know within the forms document 

attached. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/cE8nfm7WT1 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr J Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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